
International Foundation for Gender Education 
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P.O. BOX 19. WAYLAND. MA 01778 617-358-2305 

:March 20, 1987 

ATTN: PARTICIPANTS 
'COMING TOGETHER' '87 

Dear Participant 

Thank you for attending our first 'Coming Together' convention. Our primary 
objective for this first convention was to get our collective ac.t together, and 
judging from the evaluations that have been returned to us, we were suc.c.essful 
(?omewhere well above my expectations, but still below my fantasies). 

We emerged from the convention with a program schedule that works, a staff, 
a site for '88 (Chic.ago again) and '89 (San Franc.isc.o), and $3-4,000.00 seed money 
for next year. We are in good shape. Now it's time to go to work on next year's 
convention, which is the purpose of this letter. 

Our battle plan is: 1.) To start immediately lining up people interested 
in working on the '88 and '89 conventions and those interested in being presentors. 

2.) Collect and study evaluations and proposals. 
3.) Have planning sessions with as many workers, planners, and interested 

persons as possible at the Pajaro Dunes Outing, Tiffany's Spring P-town Outing, and 
at the 'Be All' convention. 

4.) By mid-June have our programs, presentors, and marketing ready to go. 

Next year's convention promises to be even better than last year's, and we 
want you to be part of it. Please complete the enclosed questionnaire and return it 
at your earliest convenience. 

Again, thank you for attending this year, and I look forward to working with 
you and seeing you again next year. My love to you all. 

Sincerely, 

Merissa Sherrill Lynn 
I.F.G.E. Convention Director 


